
CRA Newsletter, 11-4-2019 
 
Hello Everyone, 

Thanks to everyone for a great Halloween Parade and parties.  The costumes were fantastic and the 

energy in the building was fun for most everyone.  Thanks to all parents for helping with either their 

children’s costumes and or the fun classroom events!   

On a more serious note, the state requires schools to provide the opportunity for parents to attend 

seminars on Youth Protection.  This year they are titled, “Parent and Student Self-Care Fairs”.  Topics 

include bullying, child abuse, mental health, substance abuse and internet safety.  These seminars are 

presented by Granite School District (GSD) and other school districts in the state. 

There are three GSD seminars available this year.  You are welcome to attend one of these seminars if 

you are interested: 

Monday, Feb. 24, 2020   Olympus High School -  5:00-7:00 pm (4055 S. 2300 E.) 

Monday, Nov. 18, 2019    Taylorsville High School - (5225 S Redwood Rd) 5:00-7:00 pm 

Monday, April 2, 2020   Hunter High School (4200 S. 5600 W.) 5:00-7:00 pm 

  

Kent Fuller 

Principal 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 
Please remember to sign up for Parent Teacher Conferences this week.  You have until Thursday, 
November 7 to sign up.  If you can’t find the email we sent explaining how to sign up, then you may 
go to our website and under “Current Events” click on the “Parent Teacher Conference 
Scheduler”.  Conferences will be held on November 13 & 14.   
 

Safety Reminders 
Please remember a few important things to help keep our students safe during drop off and pick 
up:   

 Don’t drop off students or pick them up in the front of the school on 2900 East.   

 Don’t park or stop your car in the crosswalk in front of CRA.  

 Drop off & pick up students in the church parking lot, not in the faculty parking lot.   

 Please don’t call for your children to pass through traffic flow areas in the church parking 
lot, but encourage them to cross with the adults on duty.   

 Be patient as students get instruments out of parent’s cars. 

 Drive slowly and have patience so all children are safe.  Safety rules apply to us all. 
 

Dear Falcon Community,  

     Utahns have a long history of helping those in need, especially during the holidays. We are so 

grateful for and excited to announce the opportunity we have been given to help our neighbors at 

Rose Park Elementary.  It is estimated that nearly 90% of Rose Park Elementary families need 

assistance during the holiday season and we want to help with a school-wide service learning drive.  

Here’s how: 



     At parent-teacher conferences, look for a “Giving Tree” that will detail the needs of the family 

that your child’s class has adopted.  Take a bell, purchase the listed item and bring it (unwrapped) 

to your child’s classroom before Thanksgiving break.  It is recommended that each family 

interested in participating takes one item.  Be on the lookout for information regarding a wrapping 

party here at school where we will wrap the gifts to be delivered to Rose Park Elementary the first 

week of December.  

     We really appreciate your support with this project and know that our students will love the 

opportunity to give to students in our community that are less fortunate.  

Sincerely,  

CRA Faculty  

Talent Show 

Thanks to all the students who tried out for the Talent Show.  CRA is filled with a lot of 

talent!  A list of students that were selected to be in the Talent Show is hanging on window 

outside the office.  For those students that were selected, just a reminder that they need to attend 

mandatory rehearsals on Tuesday, November 5 & 12, 3:15-4:15 p.m.   

Title 1 Annual Meeting 
Each school served under Title 1, Part A must convene an annual meeting to inform parents of their 
school’s participation in Title 1 programs and to explain the Title 1, Part A requirements and the right of 
parents to be involved in those programs.  Canyon Rim Academy receives a few thousand dollars to 
implement a targeted assistance program for Title 1 students. The school will host its first Title 1 meeting 
for this school year on Wednesday, November 13th at 5:00 pm in the Library to provide information to 
parents of participating children about the Title 1 program.  

CALENDAR 
Thursday, Nov. 7:         3:15 Dismissal, End of Trimester 1 
                                    Non-uniform Day 
Friday, Nov. 8:              NO SCHOOL, Teacher Work Day 
W-F, Nov. 13-15:          1:15 Dismissal 
W&Th, Nov. 13 & 14:    Parent Teacher Conferences 
                                    Book Fair 
Th&F, Nov. 14 & 15:     Kindergarten Only – No School 
 
 

PTO Newsletter November 4, 2019 

Thank you to all of our room parents and volunteers for the wonderful classroom Halloween 

Parties.  They all looked so fun and the kids all had a great time! 

SPIRIT WEAR 

The PTO was asked if we could make a sweatshirt for the kids that is school approved, meaning they 

can wear it in class.  We have come up with a couple of school-approved options for purchase.  Since 

we are putting in an order, we are also offering the spirit shirt again due to popularity.  You can find 

these products in the directory store www.atozconnect.com or you can pick up an order form from 

the office.  See attached flyer for more details.  

http://www.atozconnect.com/


Due to the complexity of ordering details & book keeping, we are NOT accepting Venmo only 

Credit/debit through the website, cash or check with the order form.  We are also offering an option 

for pick up versus sending the order home with your child due to holiday surprises. 

Box Tops Store 

WAY TO GO, CRA!  We mailed in 5,227 BoxTops at over 6 lbs!  We have also received $97 from receipts 
scanned on the app.  Thank you!!  Keep bringing in your BoxTops and receipts.   
The BoxTops store is THIS Wednesday, November 6th during lunchtime.  

 

PTO Meeting 

Tuesday November 5th at 9am in the library.  Everyone is invited to attend! 

 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

 
PTO Meeting: November 5

th
 at 9:00 in the library 

 
Box Tops Store: November 6th during lunch 
 
Book Fair- November 13

th
 and 14

th
 
 

  
Talent Show- November 18th 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

We are still looking for a parent to be the chair for Girls On The Run. Please email 
canyonrimpto@gmail.com. 
We are also looking for more volunteers to help with the Book Fair During Parent Teacher Conferences 
November 13th and 14th. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044aa4a92ea5f49-fall 
 

Reminders 
Please remember to use the Amazon link on the school website when making your purchases.  CRA gets 
a percentage back. 
Follow us on Instagram @canyonrimacademypto to see the everyday happenings and upcoming events 
at CRA. 
We are still selling Wasatch Savings Books for $30 through the directory store 
https://atozconnect.com/cls/login.php 
 
Thank you to all of you who are so willing to help and volunteer.  The more helping hands we have the 
faster and smoother things go.  WE ARE BETTER TOGETHER 
file:///Users/justin/Downloads/School%20Spirit%20Wear%20flyer%20(1).pdf 
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